
A Safe 
Start to 
Summer

Working together to reopen 
Indianapolis



New Programs to Help Us Reopen

We’ll be launching a 
program to provide face 
coverings so that any Marion 
County resident who doesn’t 
have a mask can get one 
free of charge.

In partnership with the 
Indy Chamber, we will be 
launching a program to 
provide reimbursement for 
small businesses that must 
procure PPE to reopen. 
Find out more at response.
indychamber.com/restart.

We’re exploring innovative 
ways to allow restaurants 
and other businesses 
to offer improved social 
distancing through 
expanded outdoor seating. 
Visit indy.gov/dineout to 
find out more.

What’s First to Open

Nonessential retail stores 
may reopen at 50% capacity 
in the store at a time 
and must observe social 
distancing.

Restaurants may open for 
outdoor seating with strict 
social distancing beginning 
Friday, May 22—with indoor 
seating at 50% possible as 
soon as June 1.

Malls and individual retail 
stores within malls may 
open at 50% capacity 
with appropriate social 
distancing. Movie theaters, 
salons, and gyms inside 
malls must remain closed. 
No inside dining is permitted 
at food courts, but carryout 
is permitted.

Liquor stores may reopen 
with 50% capacity at a time 
and must observe social 
distancing.

Salons, gyms, and museums 
must remain closed.

Continued Reopening Depends On...

Continued adherence to 
good social distancing 
practices, including wearing 
face masks, frequent 
handwashing, maintaining 
social distance, and other 
social distancing practices 

Continued data showing a 
slowing of the virus spread.

Testing capacity of at least 
1,500 people a day in Marion 
County

Expanded contact tracing for 
Marion County

We’re Reopening Indy—
One Smart Step at a Time

Marion County is making progress in the fight against COVID-19— 
which means we can start reopening for business on Friday, May 15. 

Want to know more about what we’re doing to support Indianapolis residents, businesses, and workers? Go to 
indy.gov/covid to learn more. And help us have a safe start to summer in Indy.


